

Headmaster
Mr Nicholas Bevington
head@townclose.com

14 Ipswich Road, Norwich, Norfolk NR2 2LR (01603) 620180 www.townclose.com

16th September 2016

Dear Parents

iPad Acceptable Use Policy

I am pleased to attach a copy of the School's iPad Acceptable Use Policy for you to read and share with your child.

There is also some news about the normal operation of the iPads. We are currently working to resolve an issue that has stopped the IT Department from being able to push Apps to pupil devices as normal. This has meant that iPads do not currently have the Apps (Word, SumDog etc.) that they would normally have. Some parents have tried to help their children to download the Apps themselves; however we would ask that you do not try to sign in using Apple IDs as our device management system does not use these (they are not required on school devices) and we have already paid for the Apps which are used in School.

Apple are currently working to resolve this problem for us and I will keep you updated with developments.

Yours sincerely

Trevor Hughes Head of Computing

ricad or companing